
 

 
 

 

 
 

Climate Prediction Center’s Central America Hazards Outlook 
For USAID / FEWS-NET 

December 6 – December 12, 2012 
 

 Winter shower activity expected to be at a minimum during the next seven days.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO HAZARDS 



MFEWS is a USAID-funded activity whose purpose is to provide objective information about food security conditions.  Its views are not necessarily reflective of those of USAID or the U.S. Government. The MFEWS 

weather hazards outlook process and products include participation by MFEWS field and home offices, NOAA-CPC, USGS, USDA, NASA, and a number of other national and regional organizations in the countries such as, 

INETER of Nicaragua, Meteorological Service of Honduras, IMN of Costa Rica, INSIVUMEH of Guatemala, ETESA of Panama, NMS of Belize and SNET of El Salvador. Questions or comments about this product may be 
directed to Wassila.Thiaw@noaa.gov or 1-301-683-3424. Questions about the USAID MFEWS activity may be directed to Gary Eilerts, USAID Program Manager for MFEWS, 1-202-219-0500 or geilerts@usaid.gov.  

Reduced rains expected next week. 
 
During the last seven days, moderate to locally heavy amounts of precipitation was received across Central America.  The highest rainfall amounts 
(>100m) were observed along the northern coastline of Honduras, marking the fourth consecutive week of torrentially heavy rainfall. Anomalously 
heavy rains were also received across the Atlantic departments of Nicaragua and along interior areas of Costa Rica.  Elsewhere, seasonally light 
rainfall was observed throughout the Gulf of Fonseca region, and in the higher elevations of Guatemala.  Since the beginning of November, below-
average rains dominated much of Central America, with the exception of northern Honduras where many local areas in the Cortes and Atlantida 
departments have experienced unseasonably heavy rainfall.   Further south, the lack of rain during the past few months in the Olancho department 
of Honduras will negatively impact harvests, regardless of additional rains.  
 
For the upcoming outlook period, weak easterly and northeasterly flow across the Caribbean is expected to produce lighter amounts of rainfall over 
Central America during the next seven days. The highest rainfall amounts are forecast over the southern Caribbean and the southern Gulf of 
Honduras region, but are expected to remain much less compared to previous several weeks, and may relieve the threat for flooding in northern 
Honduras during early December.  Additionally, a weaker northerly flow from the Gulf of Mexico is expected to keep minimum temperatures more 
seasonable.    
 
 
 

Seven-Day Rainfall Forecast (mm) 
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Figure 1:  Source NOAA / CPC 


